29 April 2004

Mr. Brian Lamb

Book Notes

400 North Capitol Street,
Suite 650

Washington, DC 20001

Dear Brian Lamb,

[ understand that you have been asked to accept the Union League
Club American History Award, and have been asked to encourage

you on that score.

That 1 am very pleased to do. As you know, Ken Burns received the

award last year.

You amply deserve the award. and I can assure you it will be a most
convivial evening. Moreover, it would be very good to see you again.

Cordially,

President






